MEET THE TEACHER!



WELCOME TO 4th GRADE! Mrs. Adams 2023-2024 Room 160



I am so happy to be your teacher!
This year is going to be full of fun, learning, and growing. You'll meet new friends, learn lots of new skills, and make wonderful new memories. I can't wait!

I absolutely love teaching and am excited to be in fourth grade again this year! When I'm not teaching, I love to spend time with my husband and son, hitting the dirt trails on our mountain bikes, or downhill skiing.

Travelling our diverse province, across Canada, or to the other side of the globe is my life's passion.



The best way to reach me outside of school is by email. My email address is debbie.adams@gshare.blackgold.ca



